
 

 

 

WEEK OF FEBRUARY 26, 2024 

 

Construction operations are ongoing in the Town of Addison and will continue throughout the project's completion in 

late 2025 to early 2026. Below is a four-week operation update for the week of Feb. 26. These operations are scheduled 

to occur within the next four weeks, but not every operation will last the entire time frame. Please note the durations 

listed below are anticipated durations and completion dates are subject to change for reasons of weather and/or unknown 

site conditions which may arise. For a more detailed schedule for each operation, please review the four-week schedule at: 

http://www.awhsilverlinerr.com/addison. 

 

 

 

Dallas North Tollway (DNT) Main Lanes: 

• Construction for the new bridge over DNT requires various nightly lane closures through the spring.  

 

Addison Station: 

• Platform and canopy work construction within the DART-owned right-of-way continues.  

 

General Construction Activities: 

• The work hours in the Town of Addison are 7 AM to 7 PM weekdays and 9 AM to 6 PM on weekends. 

• The construction schedule may change due to severe weather or other unexpected conditions. 

• Durations and expected completion dates are estimated and subject to change due to actual field conditions and 

constraints. 

• Dust control as needed: AWH water trucks will lightly spray water onto access roads within the guideway to 

limit the creation of dust along the work area.  

• Street sweeping as needed in the event mud is tracked onto the roadways. The community should be aware that 

these will be slow-moving vehicles and caution is advised when sweepers are on the roadways.  

• Erosion control maintenance as needed in compliance with the Storm Water Pollution Prevention Plan. 

• Grass mowing as required for tall grass along the DART-owned right-of-way. 

• Any work that impacts streets or alleys will be communicated to the community once an approved traffic 

control permit is granted by the Town.  

• Construction Activity Notices and updates will continue to be provided to the Town for new work that is 

starting in the DART right-of-way and how it will impact the surrounding area.  

• Construction Notifications will be provided to the Town and the impacted area before the work begins. Lane 

restrictions and road closures will be required for this project to be safely used by everyone. It is advised that 

the community be aware of lane restrictions and road closures to minimize the impact on travel. 

 

DART and AWH are committed to building trust and delivering a successful project in partnership with the residents 

within the project corridor. DART and AWH are committed to working with the Town, and the community with the 

common goal of completing a great project to serve the citizens of the DART service area.  

For more information on the Silver Line Regional Rail Project, please visit www.DART.org/SilverLine.com or 

http://www.awhsilverlinerr.com. 

Community members should anticipate reduced traffic speeds and an increase of construction noise around 

the operations. 

 

http://www.awhsilverlinerr.com/addison
http://www.dart.org/SilverLine.com
http://www.awhsilverlinerr.com./

